Council file No. 22-1095

ARTS, PARKS, HEALTH, EDUCATION, AND NEIGHBORHOODS COMMITTEE REPORT
relative to a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with The Friends of Runyon Canyon
Foundation for the continued preservation, maintenance, protection, and beautification of
Runyon Canyon Park.

Recommendations for Council action:

1. APPROVE the proposed new MOU between The Friends of Runyon Canyon
Foundation and the Department of Recreation and Parks (RAP) for the continued
support of Runyon Canyon Park and reaffirming the respective responsibilities and
roles for fundraising and other support of Runyon Canyon Park; as further detailed in
Report No. 22-245, attached to the Council file.

2. AUTHORIZE the President and Secretary, Board of Recreation and Park
Commissioners (Board), to execute the MOU subsequent to all necessary approvals.

Fiscal Impact Statement: The Board reports that the proposed MOU will have no fiscal impact
on the RAP General Fund, as proposed projects, events, and activities are to be performed

through private donations and other outside resources, at no cost to RAP.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

Summary:

On November 8, 2022, your Committee considered the September 15, 2022 Board report
relative to the MOU with The Friends of Runyon Canyon Foundation for the continued
preservation, maintenance, protection, and beautification of Runyon Canyon Park. The report
attached to the Council file includes some background on the matter.

After providing an opportunity for public comment, the Committee moved to approve the
recommendations reflected above. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its
consideration.

Respectfully Submitted,

ARTS, PARKS, HEALTH, EDUCATION, AND NEIGHBORHOODS COMMITTEE

MEMBER VOTE
LEE: YES
BONIN: YES
HUTT: YES
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